
 

 

 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

 

Ali Model English School greatly appreciates the funding drive that was successfully 

run during difficult times of Covid -19 by Bhavya Bellannagari in San Jose (Bay Area, 

CA, USA).  

 

It is greatly admired that being at a distance of thousands of miles, Bhavya took care 

of very deserving students who are affiliated to this school and who depend on external 

resources for their education that otherwise they will not be able to acquire. These kids 

are fortunate as they found kind supporters and volunteers who work hard to make 

sure that students in the underprivileged areas of the world get equal opportunities to 

grow.  

 

Your contribution will go a long way.  

 

We wish you all the best for your future endeavors.  

 

Warm regards 

 

 

 

AALIYA MARYAM 
Principal  
Ali Model English School 
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